
 SIDNEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL’S 

Open House 
will be held on 

Thursday, October 14  
from  

6:00 - 7:30 p.m.   
 
 

To help control the number of families and students in the building and support physical 
distancing, please use the first letter of your child’s last name to identify your assigned 
time to visit your child’s classroom.   
 
 A to M  6:00 - 6:45 p.m.   

  N to Z   6:45 - 7:30 p.m.  

Masks must be worn at all times while inside the building.  (Gaiter style masks are not allowed.) 

 Limit of two people per student. 

 Families are asked to adhere to the schedule.   

 Parents who have children in multiple grade levels are welcome to attend both sessions.   

 If you have any questions, please call the SES main office at 561-7701. 


